
 

 

 

 

Leading the School in 2022. 

Tāmaki College Head Prefects for 2022, Deputy Head Girl, Falakika Tuakivakatau,                                                          
Head Boy Olever-Brendon Ulale, Head Girl Kuraia Atuatika and Deputy Head Boy Mayjah Dixon. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Project  

Day 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
Former Head Girl    
returns to Tāmaki 
College. 
 

As part of her Honours Research 
into the South Cross strain of                   
Tuberculosis, former Head Girl 
Sharon Iose spoken with Tāmaki 
College Science students about 
genome sequencing . 

Students meet 

Otago Academic. 
 

Members of Tāmaki                        
College’s Burmese student                        
family Rozaidah Cho,                   
Shah Masur Alam,                     
Sar Yar Chan Min and                   
Lucky Min meet                                 
Dr Htin Lin Aung, from                         
the University of Otago. 
Dr Aung who is also                               
originally from Burma,                          
is a microbiologist and is 
currently supervising Sharon 
Iose’s Honours Research. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

of the Interhouse  

It was smiles all round for the Combined Girls Interhouse 7s Friendly. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Senior Girls Volleyball 12th Place                   
in the Auckland Division 1                           

Championship. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Boys Volleyball 3rd Place in the Auckland 2nd Division Championship. 



 

 

 

In action at Tāmaki College 

Talanoa Ako is a Pacific parent education programme that aims to 
equip and empower parents, families and communities with the skills, 
knowledge, and confidence they need to champion their children's 
education. 


